
Getting ready to learn. 
 
We will be adding items to the book bags so look out for extra things.   
Please return them on Wednesday as usual. We will also be sending out a feedback form this 
month re book bags, home learning etc. 

Our Themes  
Early May                  
Shapes 
Minibeasts 
 
Later in May 
Seaside 
 
Helping your child 
 
• Talk about and look for shapes in the environment. 
• Bring an item for the shape table. 
• Read stories at bedtime. 
• Click on a stationary object with a computer mouse and attempt to click  and drag. 
• Encourage mark making and drawing. 
• Encourage the use of memory– pairs games, remembering 1-7 objects after they have 

been covered up. 
• Talk positively about Year 1, ‘ your teacher will be so proud of you because….’ 
• Play a game.  Tell me 5 things about...a bee!  Change the animal or item to  
         challenge your child. 

Reminder 
During warm days we have more time experiencing play activities 
outside. Please ensure your child has protective clothing—a sun hat, sun 
glasses and covered shoulders.   
 
Sun screen should be applied prior to Nursery .  

Trainers with Velcro fastenings remain the most suitable footwear as 
sandals or slip on shoes do not provide  sufficient protection and are a 
danger when climbing or riding on bikes.   
 
We have two wheeled bicycles (no stabilisers) and are  
encouraging the children to learn to ride independently this term. 

Nursery News  
May 2024 

Seesaw Reminders 
 

May and June are very busy months!  
We will send reminders on Seesaw regarding anything happening so 

please keep an eye on this! 
 



On Friday 7th June we will be having a meeting for our new in-
take Parents.    
 
To enable this meeting to take place, home time will be at 12 
noon.   
 
There will no dinners that day. 

Diary Dates (Very busy!) 

May 

Monday 6th  - Bank Holiday (Nursery closed) 

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th May - New intake Play Days— Home time 12.45pm. 

Tuesday 21st— Nursery whole class photographs 

Wednesday 22nd May—Sports’ Day 

Monday 27th May Bank Holiday.  (closed) 

Tuesday 28th School Development Day (closed) School reopens Wednesday 

29th May 

Friday 31st May—School Fair 3-5pm 

 

June 

Wednesday 5th—ESPS Year 1 Stay and Play afternoon (children not going to ESPS go home  
after dinners at 12.45pm) 
 

Friday 7th June -  Nursery Parent Meeting at 1pm (current Nursery children hometime 12 noon) 

Wednesday 12th June  - ESPS Year 1 Parent Meeting at 1pm 

 
More information will follow. 

Please note the following information for those making the transition to Euston Street Year 
One in September. 
 
Wednesday 12th June —Year 1 Information Meeting for Parents.  If your child has a place in 
the Primary school you will have received an invitation to an Information Meeting. This meeting 
does not affect the Nursery routine and home time is as usual. 
 
Wednesday 5th June—Nursery children going to Euston Street in September will visit their 
new teacher. All children will stay for dinners as usual, but those due to  
attend different schools will go home at 12:45pm (immediately after dinner)s.  
 

Those children attending Euston Street will be brought to meet their new Year 1 teacher  by 
Nursery staff after lunch.  You will collect your child from Nursery at their usual time. 
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